
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

  
 February 8, 2000 
 
 
 
Edward C. Logan, Executive Director 
Arizona Board of Appraisal 
1400 W. !ashington, Suite 360 
Phoenix, AZ 85007 
 
Dear Mr. Logan: 
 
 Thank you for your December 17, 1999 letter responding to our November 23rd field review 
letter. We are pleased with the progress shown by the Arizona Board of Appraisal. Please 
continue to send to us your updated Complaint Log, as requested in our November 23rd letter. 
Our field review letter, your response, and any other correspondence between us regarding the 
field review are now publicly available on our web site. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact us.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 


